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Halstead, Mary
From: MClark@nobleenergyinc.com
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2009 2:49 PM
To: Halstead, Mary
Subject: Re: Form 2A - Ludwig H 06-20 (Document #1758069

Mary, [ am OK with your all your noted changes below. Thanks, Mari

MARI CLARK

REGULATORY ANALYST Il
1625 BROADWAY, SUITE 2200
DENVER, CO 80202

Main: 303-228-4000
Direct: 303-228-4413
Fax: 303-228-4286
Cell: 303-902-7642

mclark@nobleenergyinc.com

"Halstead, Mary" <Mary.Halstead@state.co.us> To <MClark@nobleenerayine.com>
cc
08/25/2000 01:28 PM Subject Form 2A - Ludwig H 06-20 {Document #1758089

They keep coming — another annoying request for clarification:

1.  Section 6. Construction — Since this filed a little while ago, your 2A was slightly different from the most recent version. Please
approve me checking the NO box for “is H2S anticipated?

2. You are correct that the depth to groundwater of 202 feet is from the nearest water well (Permit #159831) located 1395 feet
away from the proposed location. However, this water well is completed in a deeper aquifer and is screened from a depth of 224 to
300 feet. This deeper aquifer does not represent the surficial aquifer conditions. There is a shallow well (#18587F) approximately
2960 feet northeast of the proposed location that better represents the depth to groundwater. This shallow well indicates a static
water level of 22 feet. Please either provide better data or approve changing the depth to groundwater to 22 feet and adding a
comment stating: “The depth to groundwater was based on information from a shallow alluvial water well {Permit #18587F) located
2960 feet from the proposed location.”

Have a good weekend, Mary

Mary Roberts Halstead

Oil & Gas Land Assessment Supervisor
Colorado Oil & &as Conservation Commission
1120 Lincohn Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

303-894-2100 Ext. 5153

mary.halstead@state.co.us



